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In this new video interview, CFN Managing Editor Matt Gaspers interviews Editor-in-Chief
Brian McCall on the Open Letter to the Bishops of the Catholic Church in which the
signatories “accuse Pope Francis of the canonical delict of heresy”. McCall is one of the
original 19 signers of the historic letter.

Stay tuned to our website as we will be releasing video interviews conducted with speakers
from our 2019 CFN Conference very soon!

https://catholicfamilynews.com/blog/2019/04/30/pope-francis-publicly-accused-of-the-crime-of-heresy-bishops-of-the-world-called-upon-to-act/
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